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Voting by mail increases voter turn out and supports all Oregonians.  Our mail in 

system works well and is an example to the rest of the nation. This bill is an attack on 

the freedoms of our residents and an attempt to push right wing agendas and limit 

voter access. Oregon should continue to stand with its people and have open and fair 

elections. It is imperative that we reject any misguided attempts for voter 

suppression. All Oregon residents should continue to have free and fair access to 

vote without taking time off work, hiring child care, or standing in line for hours. 

Please vote against this bill and protect our rights on Oregon. 


